
 

 

 

 

 

Colossians 2:8-15 
Message by Grady Landrum 

 
 

If you are a guest, we are excited that you are here!  
Please fill out a contact card found in the pew  
in front of you so that we may get acquainted  

and minister to you more effectively. 

Sunday, July 28, 2024 
 

Welcome 
 

Worship in Song 
Jesus Is Alive 

Come Praise and Glorify 
Overcome 

 
Announcements 

 
Worship in Song 

Immovable Our Hope Remains 
In Christ Alone 

Now Why This Fear? 
 

Colossians 2:8-15 
Grady Landrum 

 
Worship in Song 

Only A Holy God 
 

Benediction 
 
 
 
 

Notes 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Missionary of the 
Month: Norm and Carol Allen 
 
• Pray for transition from ISI to ABCW and that 

their support will be strong.   
• Pray for stepson, David, will get a job ASAP. His 

giftedness is in quality control. 
• Pray for Daniel complete healing and strength 

to be able to continue working at NIAR that he 
just started. 

• Pray for salvation of Mahrokn from Iran. 
• Pray that my book "Great is Thy Faithfulness" 

will be published very soon.  It is in the final 
editing stages.  



 

 

  
 
 

Sunday Morning 

Children 
Nursery 
Birth-2 years 
 
Toddlers (2-3 years) 
Sunday School 
 
Elementary (Pre-K-5th grade) 
Worship Service in the Sanctuary 
 
Youth (6th-12th grade) 
Worship Service in the Sanctuary 
 

Equipping Classes  
(11:00-12:00)  
 
Note: All second hour classes will be taking the 
rest of the summer off and will resume August 
11th.  

Leadership 
 
Elders 
Grady Landrum • Warren Ryan • Mark Spangler 
 
Deacons 
Tom Greene • Jim Hedden • Jack Quick 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
  
August 4  
Communion 
 
August 11 | 12:00 pm  
Fellowship Lunch 
 
September 1 
Missionary Visit: The Zumacks 
 
September 8 
Missionary Visit: The Floreens 
 
 
 
 
 
 Announcements 
 
Fellowship Lunch 
Our next Fellowship Lunch will be Sunday, 
August 11th, at noon - following our Equipping 
Classes. This dinner will be a potluck - watch for 
an e-mail that will explain what you need to 
bring. 
 
Guess Who’s Coming to Dinner 
New dates have been selected, and dinners will 
take place in August. If you are wanting to 
participate, please contact Sylvia in the church 
office to sign up. (Limited guest space available, 
hosts needed.) 
 
Summer Reading Program 
Did you know that there are 3,166 items in the 
WBC library? How many of those have you read? 
How many do you think you can read the next 
couple of months? Join the summer reading 
club, (all ages) and set your goal high. There are 
fiction books for adults, nonfiction books on 
many topics, biographies, books of many 
varieties for middle readers—both fun and 
edifying series, engaging books for children and 
even the very youngest children. Join us in 
exploring new books this summer! 
 
 
 
 
 


